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On December 10, 2020, American Honda noƟfied NHTSA of a stop sale and safety recall for
certain 2013-2015 Accord, 2012 Civic Hybrid and 2007-2013 Fit vehicles for improperly manufactured
driveshaŌs that may corrode when driven under certain road condiƟons, increasing the risk of a
crash. Then on February 16, 2021, American Honda noƟfied dealers that parts were available to
order via controlled parts ordering for the 2009-13 Fit (A/T models only) vehicles and a remedy
service bulleƟn was available.
 
EffecƟve today, Tuesday March 2nd, parts needed for 2009-13 Fit (A/T models only) are now
available via open order. American Honda will noƟfy dealers when parts become available for
addiƟonal models.
 

 

 

Thank you,

 

American Honda Motor Co., Inc.
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Subject Part Availability- Safety Recall: 09-13 Fit (A/T models) Driveshaft Failure
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